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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE ...................................... 10:00 A.M. 
 
 
WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, January 27th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 810 3767 
4363 on Zoom or go to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81037674363.  
You may also call in (312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 810 3767 
4363. 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will meet again starting 
Monday, February 15th, at 10 a.m. in the church 
chapel for five weeks.  We will observe COVID-19 
precautions and will be limited to 10 women.  We 
will be studying a Bible study by Lysa TerKeurst 
entitled, “Finding I AM.”  We will explore the seven I 
AM statements of Jesus found in the Gospel of John. 

Workbooks may be obtained through Amazon, Lifeway, or Parable 
Books.  Please contact Helga Maier. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE IS OPEN BY APPOINTMENT.  Voicemail 
and e-mail are regularly monitored. 

FINANCIAL STATEMENTS have been placed in your foyer box 
or mailed to your home.  If you haven’t received your statement 
by January 31st, contact the church office. 

HAPPY BELATED BIRTHDAY to former member Alice Ortiz, who 
turned 90 on January 6th!  She would love to hear from her former 
church family by phone or with a card. 

 
 

IF WEATHER CONDITIONS ARE POOR, information 
about service cancellations can be obtained by calling the 
church office or checking the church’s facebook page.  We 

also contact WNDU-TV 16 and WSBT-TV 22.  Mass e-mails and 
text messages will be sent.  Decisions concerning Sunday morning 
cancellations are usually made by 7 a.m. 

I WANT TO THANK all members of Napier for the cards and 
sympathy in the home-going of my sister.  They were all very 
much appreciated. Leon Cray 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81037674363

